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CAUTION: This is an External email. Please send suspicious emails to abuse@michigan.gov

Hello,
 
Thank you for the opportunity to discuss the ROP renewal of FCA US LLC – Trenton Engine Complex
today. Below is EPA’s comment on this permitting action.
 

1. Under FG-WETMACHINE in Condition IV(1) it states, “The permittee shall not operate FG-
WETMACHINE unless the oil mist collectors are installed, maintained, and operated in a
satisfactory manner.” However, there is no description, definition or indication of what
satisfactory manner means or how to achieve it. There should be a reference to the
PMP/MAP with specific language on how to determine compliance with the limits established
in the permit.

 
Thank you,
 
YeChan Lim (he/him/his)
Environmental Engineer
U.S. Environmental Protection Agency – Region 5
Air and Radiation Division | Air Permits Section
77 W. Jackson Blvd., Chicago, IL 60604 (AR-18J)
Phone: (312) 886-7259
Email: lim.yechan@epa.gov
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